
August	20,	2015	

Dear	Parents,	

It’s	 time	 to	 start	our	Prime	Time	Wednesday	programming	again	 this	year!	 	We	are	
excited	to	start	a	brand	new	year.		We	ask	for	your	prayers	as	we	begin	this	adventure	
to	teach,	train	and	show	God’s	love	to	your	children.	

Our	program	begins	with	dinner	at	5:00	pm	each	Wednesday,	followed	by	music	and	
AWANA.	 	 Your	 child,	 age	 3	 through	 12th	 grade	 is	welcome	 to	 join	 us!	 	 	 Students	 in	
grades	7	through	12	may	volunteer	with	the	youngest	group	from	5:30	to	6:00	pm	and	
their	music	time	begins	at	6:15	pm.			

Please	 fill	 out	 the	Prime	Time	Wednesday	 registration	 enclosed	with	 this	 letter	 and	
bring	it	with	you	to	our	kickoff,	Wednesday,	August	26th	at	5:00	pm.		Please	join	us	for	
a	parent	meeting	at	5:15	pm.		If	you	are	unable	to	attend	the	kickoff,	please	bring	it	by	
the	church	office	or	with	your	child	the	first	night	they	attend	the	program.	

All	children	6th	grade	and	under	will	have	a	special	part	in	the	musical,	Angel	Alert	on	
December	6th	at	both	morning	services.		Please	check	your	calendars	and	let	us	know	
if	that’s	a	problem!	

Please	 contact	 Kim	 Henness	 at	 the	 church	 office,	 234‐7740	 with	 any	 questions	 or	
concerns.					

Blessings,	

Kim	Henness,	Director	of	Worship	and	Children	
Susan	Maninfior,	Music	grades	1‐12		
Mary	Doty,	Preschool/Kindergarten	Director	
Sherri	Watson,	Awana	Commander	


